ADVERTISMENT FOR SEALED BIDS FOR REMODLING EARLY HEAD START PLAYGROUND
Sealed written bids will be accepted until 2:00 p.m. April 3, 2019 in sealed envelopes (with SEALED BID for REMOLDING PLAYGROUND written on the outside of the envelope)  at the Office of Superintendent, 706 Goodyear Blvd., Picayune, MS 39466 or by electronic submission in PDF format to bids@picayuneschools.org with the subject of the email BID for REMODELING PLAYGROUND.
The Picayune Board of Education reserves the right to reject any or all bids and also has the right to waive irregularities.  
Specifications and bid forms may be obtained by contacting the Office of the Superintendent at 601-798-3230.
Price includes labor and installation for removal of existing rubber mulch and new aggregate base and granules.
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